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May 20, 2014 

 

Barcy McNeal, Secretary 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Commission's Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access Reform 

Pursuant to Sub. S.B. 162; PUCO Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 

Pursuant to the March 26, 2014 Entry in the above-referenced case, Buckland Telephone 

Company advises that its intrastate terminating switched access rates already mirror the interstate 

rates and are in compliance with the criteria set forth in 47 C.F.R. §§ 51.907, 51.909 and 51.911. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

/s/ Richard W. Jordan 

Richard W. Jordan 

Consultant/Authorized Agent 

   for Buckland Telephone Company 
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